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From the “Texada Lines” Summer 2004 Issue No. 83. 

Texada Island Heritage Museum Official Reopening. 

“Many individuals have freely contributed their time and effort to make this day a 
reality; from the Heritage Society’s incorporation in 1988, to the present day. Some of 
the original members are no longer with us to see the results of their labours. One in 
particular we wish to remember on this day is Nan Johnson, Nan was the unofficial 
historian and keeper of island trivia and memorabilia, and was a tireless worker for all 
organizations of which she was a member." 

 


